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Disclaimer

This report has been prepared by the Global 
Infrastructure Hub Limited (GI Hub) in collaboration 
with Cambridge Economic Policy Associates Limited 
(CEPA). The opinions, findings and recommendations 
contained are not necessarily the views of the G20 
member countries or of other countries that are 
donors of the GI Hub. 

Information furnished by others, upon which all or 
portions of this report are based, is believed to be 
reliable but has not been independently verified, 
unless expressly indicated. Public information, 
industry and statistical data are from sources CEPA 
deems to be reliable; however, neither the GI Hub nor 
CEPA make any representation as to the accuracy or 
completeness of such information, unless expressly 
indicated. The findings enclosed in this report may 
contain predictions based on current data and 
historical trends. Any such predictions are subject to 
inherent risks and uncertainties.

The opinions expressed in this report are valid only for 
the purpose stated herein and as of the date of this 
report. No obligation is assumed to revise this report 
to reflect changes, events or conditions which occur 
subsequent to the date hereof.

Neither the GI Hub nor CEPA accepts or assumes any 
responsibility in respect of the report to any readers 
of the report (third parties). The material contained in 
the report is made available on the understanding that 
neither the GI Hub nor CEPA is providing professional 
advice, and that users exercise their own skill and care 
with respect to its use and seek independent advice 
if necessary. To the fullest extent permitted by law, 
neither the GI Hub nor CEPA will accept any liability in 
respect of the report to any third parties. Should any 
third parties choose to rely on the report, then they do 
so at their own risk
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This publication is provided for use under a Creative 
Commons Attribution 3.0 Australia Licence, except 
that no licence is provided for the GI Hub’s logo 
and branding, photographs, other artistic works or 
third-party content (as marked). Apart from any use 
granted under the Creative Commons Attribution 3.0 
Australia Licence or permitted under the Copyright Act 
1968 (Cth), all other rights in the content are reserved. 
Requests and inquiries concerning reproduction and 
rights should be addressed to contact@gihub.org.

The Creative Commons Attribution 3.0 Australia 
Licence is a standard form licence agreement that 
allows you to copy, distribute, transmit and adapt 
this publication, provided that you attribute the work. 
A summary of the licence terms is available from 
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/au/deed.
en. The full licence terms are available from https://
creativecommons.org/terms/. The GI Hub requires 
that you attribute this publication (and any materials 
sourced from it) using the following wording: ‘Source: 
Licensed from the Global Infrastructure Hub Ltd under 
a Creative Commons Attribution 3.0 Australia Licence. 
To the extent permitted by law, the GI Hub disclaims 
liability to any person or organisation in respect of 
anything done, or omitted to be done, in reliance upon 
information contained in this publication.’.


